Sa. .
Jodz Weaver

From: Matthew Fougerat <Matthew.Fougerat@tpwd.texas.gov> on behalf of Matthew
Fougerat

Sent: Thursday, October 13, 2022 9:00 AM

To: Jody Weaver; Renan Zambrano; Blake Powers; Susan Lang

Subject: RE: BA-2021-Port Lavaca-00027

Morning Jody,

Thanks for checking in. The Port Lavaca Nautical Landings Boat Ramp — Breakwater Repair project TX F-321-B-1,
F22AF03533 is currently being reviewed by the TPWD Federal Aid team.

Once we receive Federal Aid verification, the agreement is ready to be signed by us (TPWD) and sent out for
execution. In other words, keep your eyes out for an RGO email with the agreement and instructions for execution over
the next few weeks.

In the meantime, please don’t hesitate to contact us with any additional questions.

Regards,
Matt

Matthew Fougerat

Boating Access / Target Range Program Manager
(512) 389-8712 - office

(512) 221-7135 - mobile/text

Visit us Online

From: Jody Weaver <jweaver@portlavaca.org>

Sent: Thursday, October 13, 2022 8:48 AM

To: Renan Zambrano <Renan.Zambrano@tpwd.texas.gov>; Blake Powers <Blake.Powers@tpwd.texas.gov>; Susan Lang
<slang@portlavaca.org>

Cc: Matthew Fougerat <Matthew.Fougerat@tpwd.texas.gov>

Subject: RE: BA-2021-Port Lavaca-00027
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You don't often get email from jweaver@portlavaca.org. Learn why this is important

ALERT: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links in unknown or unexpected

emails.

Good morning Renan,
Can | get an update on where our TPWL Breakwater grant process is?

Thanks!



